
DATE ISSUED:             November 8, 2000                                            REPORT NO.  00-236


ATTENTION: Honorable Mayor and City Council


                                                  Docket of November 14, 2000


SUBJECT:                     Joint Public Hearing with the Redevelopment Agency on the proposed


termination of  the Effectiveness of the Redevelopment Plan for the


Market Street Industrial Park (MSIP) Redevelopment Project            






